
A message from the Wardsboro Public Library Board of Trustees: 
 
Please help us protect the only source of federal funding for our nation's 
125,000 libraries, the Institute of Museum and Library Services.  For the 
Wardsboro Public Library, this grant money pays for the courier service 
which handles interlibrary loans, bringing other libraries’ collections 
within our reach; the Palace audiobook and eBook program; and more. 
 These are popular offerings among patrons of Wardsboro Public Library 
and help us serve our community’s needs.  
 
Here are some links to larger library organizations for more information 
on the cuts to IMLS:  
 
From the Vermont Library Association 
 
From the American Library Association  
 
 

 

Thank you for supporting the Wardsboro Public Library.  

Sincerely, 

The Board of Trustees 

https://vermontlibraries.org/take-action-help-protect-institute-of-museum-and-library-services-funding
https://www.ala.org/advocacy/show-up-for-our-libraries

